Sent: 20/05/2024 10:17:32 AM
Subject: DA 2024/0081

Good Morning,

| wanted to add a couple of comments to my submission by email on 14th May on the above
DA.

It has occurred to me that there may be possums living in the roofs of the buildings to be
demolished - this would not be unusual.

Could Council please take this possibility into account when considering the demolition DA
and require the developer to check for this and ensure any native animals are removed in a
way that prevents them being killed or injured.

Regards,

Samantha Gavel

(Please remove my email address if my email is made public.)



